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THE QUALITY FM STATION FOR YOUR STEREO LISTENING PLEASURE
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104.1 MG*30 KW

July 26, 1965

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
12524 "'C" Street
Omaha, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This is to verify your reception of KRSI-FM on July 23, 1965.
As of this date, we have received no other reports from vour
area,

Thank you for listening.

Sincerely,
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Richord A. Ordahl )
Director of Engineering
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